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Minutes

of the

Meeting

of the

Members of the Board of Trustees

of the

Foundation for the International Prevention of Genocide and Mass Atrocities

On December 17th 2018, members of the Board of Trustees of the Foundation for the International Prevention of Genocide and Mass Atrocities held their annual meeting at the the Central European University in Budapest.  In attendance was Mr. György Tatar, Chair of the Board of Trustees of the Foundation, Mr. Enzo Maria Le Fevre Cervini, Vice-Chair of the Board of Trustees, Mrs. Erszébet Káponyi, Mr. István Lakatos, Mr. Prem Kumar Rajaram, Mrs. Ellen van Thiel, Mr. Andrea Bartoli (through skype), and Mr. Mathias Moschel (through skype), and Mr. Zsolt Enyedi, Vice-President of the CEU. 

The Board of Trustees discussed the activities of the Foundation in 2017-2018 and set objectives for activities for the upcoming year 2018-2019, and what the future of the Foundation has in sight.  

Main discussion points of the meeting:

· The four upcoming projects of the Foundation were discussed, all are important in developing a tool kit for younger generations both online and offline on how to tackle hate speech. 

· Develop stronger relations and cooperation with educational institutions, whereby those attending could help with the process and implementation of projects (research) further, students at such institutions can be interns for the foundation. 

· Importance of a strong strategic vision for the future of the foundation and a need for financial stability in order to assure the long-term stability and continuity of the Foundation and its activities

· The Foundation has called on members of the Permanent 5 to launch a dialogue process discussing the causes of inaction, immoral compromises, and political trade-offs in cases of genocide with the view to better protect potential victims.  

· The need to have a stronger social media presence was discussed, incorporating Foundation activities to the online world by providing toolkits to counter hatred on online platforms and to work together with social influencers to further these activities. 

· Future projects were discussed, more specifically a pilot project focused on educational activities. Specifically, focusing on teaching and providing tools to Hungarian students that not only allow them to become independent and critical thinkers but also to teach them how to approach controversial issues and how to discuss them. 
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